
Trauma Informed Practices

For Preschool Caregivers

Wednesday, June 17, 2020

9:00 a.m. to 10:30 a.m.

ZOOM Virtual Meeting

ZOOM Meeting Join Here

Password 7GWrkc

Participant Goals… 

✓ Learn how to promote positive social and emotional learning environments for young 

children returning to school

✓ Improve adult capacity to support students who may be struggling with challenging 

behavior

✓ Gain strategies to support your staff and coworkers during this challenging time

✓ Learn how to support families in feeling safe as they return to school

✓ Understand the impact of traumatic events and experiences on children and their 

families and how this affects returning to school

Presenters: Jennifer Mundy MFT & Megan Miller, LCSW

Use the link below to register for this free workshop:
To Register Click Here

Trainings fill up quickly
Training begins promptly at 9 a.m.

You will receive credit for 1.5 hours attendance on Workforce Registry
Attendance will be taken during the training

For Questions: Email sbcccpc@sbceo.org or tpitchford@sbceo.org

This professional development opportunity is brought to you by Santa Barbara County Quality 
Counts, a Partnership of the Santa Barbara County Education Office, Children’s Resource & 
Referral of Santa Barbara County, and First 5 Santa Barbara County. 
*Please remember that beginning July 1, 2020 all certificates will be issued through Workforce 
Registry found here www.caregistry.com

calm .. 

https://us02web.zoom.us/j/85398457565?pwd=dExUaTVxYVRLODhCTEplTXRVSS9SQT09
https://www.caregistry.org/index.cfm?module=trainingEventDetails&trainingId=14799&eventId=20207
mailto:sbcccpc@sbceo.org
mailto:tpitchford@sbceo.org
http://www.caregistry.com/

